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Docket No. 50461

I114rofs Power Company

ATTN: J. S. Perry
Vice President

Clinton Power Station

Mail Code V-275

P, 0, Box 678

Clinton, Il 61727

Dear Mr, Perry:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Ms, G. M, Christoffer of this
office on December 2-6, 1991, The inspectior included a review of activities
authorized for your Clinton Nuclear Power Plant, At the conclusion of the
inspection, the findings were discussed with the members of your staff
identified in the enclosed report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. MWithin
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of
activities in progress.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter, the enclosure, and your response to this letter will be placed
in the NRC Public Document Room,

we will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

- |
‘{Q(Greger. chief

Reactor Programs Eranch

Enclosure: Insgection Report
No. 50-461/91024(0RSS)

See Attached Distribu*icn
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Distributfon

cc w/enclosure:

J. Cook, Manager, Clinton Power Station

F. Spangenberg, 111, Manager -
Licensing and Safety

DCD/DCE (RIDS)

OC/LFDCB

Resident Inspoctor, R1I1]

LPM, NRR

J. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division

Patricia O'Brien, Governor's
0ffice of Consumer Services

S. Zabe), Esquire, Schiff, Hardin,
b Waite

K, K. Berry, Licensing Services 'anager
General Eiectric Company

Chairman, DeWitt County Board

1114nois Department of
Nuclear Safety

Robert Newmann, Office of Public
Counsel, State of 111inois Center

Perry SRI




